
5607 Everhart Road e Corpus Christi, Texas 78411
(512) 854-4601

January 4, 1992

Dear Doctor

You may have recently received correspondence from the
Department of Health.

Please know that following a survey on December 23, 1991, the
Department has rescinded all recommendations for provider
termination.

Avante will continue to provide quality patient care to all
our residents.

We are committed to improving service such as increase in
direct patient care staffing, addition of Treatment Nurses
and Advanced Rehabilitative Programs.

If you would like more information about our Quality Care '
Program please do not hesitate to call me.

Since%r24y«»tic -- 1 ' 4,1 I - #.
-Earl- Eckhart Vnr . 3 . M . McCullough
Administrator Medical Director
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